
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
COLLEGE CANTEEN UNAVAILABLE –  
FRIDAY 1ST DECEMBER & WEDNESDAY 20TH DECEMBER 2023 
 
Please note that on Friday 1st December and Wednesday 20th December, we are 
unable to go to the college canteen. 
 
Please can you send your son/daughter with a packed lunch on both dates.  If 
your son/daughter is entitled to a free school meal, then this will be provided.  
However, you may wish to subsidise the free school meal with food from home so 
that your son/daughter has enough to eat. 
 
Any questions, please give us a call on 0116 2477711. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jenny Barker 
Deputy Head (Senior Department) 
 


